

Dear Sir/Madam,

On returning from holiday last Friday, a friend contacted me to inform me of PDO. I am concerned that WBC haven't informed me in writing about this.

## My concerns include:

- Very serious reservations about old railway embankment being used as a main road. I am a home owner at in Grappenhall (which backs onto the old railway embankment) and I am now worried about the effect this will have on house prices and the ability to sell houses while the decisions are being made.
- 2. Residents will require a substantial compensation package if PDO goes ahead and homes need to be demolished.
- 3. I feel that my life style options as a homeowner in the area are greatly diminished due to these plans (the ability to sell/ move for work if needed/future plans for the house etc.) which is very unfair.
- 4. A clear plan would need to be put into place to support home owners to calm their fears about the very real possibility of their homes being demolished in the future.

Thank you